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Auburn Water Safe To Drink Despite Odor

(KLZA) The Board of Public Works in Auburn is working to resolve an issue regarding unpleasant
smelling water that is affecting the residents in the north end of Auburn. The problem has been
identified and steps are being taken to correct the situation. The water, although smelling
unpleasant, is still safe to drink. The issue should be resolved shortly. The Board of Public works
would like to thank all of our customers for their patience while we resolve the issue.
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